
 

 

GCCSA Food Drive Partnership: Emler Swim School  

 

GCCSA is delighted to announce a community food drive in partnership with Emler Swim Schools! 
Emler Swim Schools has generously offered to host this drive to benefit individuals and families in 
need within our community. We invite all staff and community members to join us in this important 
effort to provide essential food items. 

Donations can be dropped off at the GCCSA food pantry between February 8 - 23 during normal 
business hours. We are currently accepting non-perishable food items, including: 

• Canned Goods: Canned fruits, vegetables, beans, soups, tuna, chicken, and meals. 

• Dry Goods: Pasta, rice, cereal, oatmeal, granola bars, crackers, peanut butter, and dried 
beans. 

• Baby Food: Formula, baby food jars, and baby cereal. 

Your generous contributions will make a significant difference in the lives of those we serve. Thank 
you for your support!  

 


